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Zagreb, November 19th, 2021 

                                                                        

 

University of „Hasan Pristina“ in Pristina 
Rector  
Prof. Dr. Naser Sahiti 

 
Faculty of Civil Engineering 

Dean  
Prof. Ass. Florim Grajçevci 
  
 

Honourable Rector Prof. Sahiti and Dean Prof. Grajçevci, 

I want to express our satisfaction to University of “Hasan Pristina” and Faculty of Civil 
Engineering for organization of 8th GEOBIZ Progress meeting which took place at Faculty of Civil 
Engineering on November 11th and 12th. The Progress meeting was excellently organized and full 
success enabling project partners to concentrate on the meeting and work out all points of the 
agenda successfully. 

Therefore, I want to thank you and especially University GEOBIZ project team with Prof. 
Murat Meha on head of it, for the effort invested in organization of Progress meeting and for 
hospitality during whole event. It has definitely contributed to overall effort of all project partners 

to run successful project from which project partners will multiply benefit.   

Thank you very much! 

 

With kindest regards 

Project Coordinator 

 
Željko Bačić 


